
WALPOLE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES OF MAY 9, 2018 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

After proper posting, a special meeting of the Planning Board was held on Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 

6:00 p.m. in Room 1229 at the Walpole High School.  The following members were present:  John 

Conroy, Chairman, Catherine Turco-Abate and Joseph Moraski.  Also, present was Tim Higgins, 

Community Development Director and Ilana Quirk, Town Counsel.   

Attorney Quirk discussed Article 35 and her proposed substitute motion.  After a brief discussion, the 

Board voted 3-0-0 to modify Article 35 from the 2018 Annual Town Meeting (ATM) Warrant per the 

recommendation of Town Counsel. It was agreed that Mr. Higgins would create a new slide for the next 

town meeting. 

The Board then discussed Article 36 also to be considered at the ATM and a substitute motion proposed 

by Planning Board member, Sarah Khatib.  Atty. Quirk believes the proposed changes may be ruled out 

of order by the Moderator. The board’s previous vote on this Article of 3-2-0 remained. 

Atty. Quirk agreed to come to any future zoning discussions with no travel costs involved.  The intent 

would be to vet these types of issues earlier in the process. 

It was moved, seconded and voted to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Tim Higgins, CDD 

 

Accepted 6/7/18 


